## **Nursery Newsletter**

N N N N N N N

W

## Autumn 2



Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a lovely week off and we are all ready for the exciting weeks ahead!

This half term our topic will be 'Traditional Tales and Christmas'. The children will share traditional tales and participate in activities linked to the stories. Then we will be learning songs for our Christmas performance (more details to follow). We are also hoping to organise a Christmas stay and play session where you will be invited into nursery to participate in activities with your child. We are going to be introducing dough disco into our daily routine to help the children strengthen their finger muscles by performing actions with play dough in time to music. Our maths work will focus on counting by touching one item at a time, shape recognition and developing positional language. We will be wrapping up warm and exploring our outdoor area and playing with all our new friends.

We are starting PE lessons on a Friday and we will be sending home a book to share together on a Wednesday.

We hope you are enjoying seeing on Showbie what the children have been up to, please feel free to add comments and your own photos about what the children have been doing at home.

We are really looking forward to the run up to Christmas!

Thank you,

The nursery team